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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
GENERAL REGISTRY – CLOSURE OF OFFICES 

 
September 01, 2020, IN LIGHT OF THE RECENT DEVELOPMENTS OF 
TROPICAL STORM NANA AND THE POTENTIAL OF A 
HURRICANE/WATCH/WARNING, THE GENERAL PUBLIC IS HEREBY 
NOTIFIED OF THE FOLLOWING: 
 

1. THE GENERAL REGISTRY OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TO THE 
PUBLIC AS OF TOMORROW SEPTEMBER 02, 2020 UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE 
 

2. CORRESPONDENCES CAN BE SENT TO EMAIL ADDRESS  
info@belizejudiciary.org  
 

3. DOCUMENTS FOR FILING CAN BE SENT TO EMAIL ADDRESS      
e-filing@registry.gov.bz . 
 
 

ANY QUERIES/CONCERN MAY BE ADDRESS TO EMAIL 
info@belizejudiciary.org   
 
 
MS. TRIENIA YOUNG 
REGISTRAR GENERAL  
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